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A few months ago, I reached out to Dave Pestillo of Emendee Technologies to inquire about 
new phones for our office. We needed a serious upgrade as the phones we had couldn’t even 
alert us to a voicemail. Dave got me a quote for new phones the same day, he made the tedious 
phone calls to our telephone provider to find out about our current contract and what all fees 
(and savings) would be. Then he came back to me with answers, and information on what the 
next steps were. It was so refreshing to not have to worry, or fret about doing any of these 
steps incorrect, or missing steps. It was a seamless process and I always knew we were in good 
hands with Dave. He worked directly with Granite Communications and on the day they came 
to install the phones he assisted with setup and took the lead to direct the team so that my 
office was minimally interrupted.  
 
It’s been just over a month with our new phones, and it has been great. Dave continues to work 
with us and check in to make sure everything is still working well and to our liking. He has 
followed up with our billing and even got an old line we don’t use removed from the account 
and found us savings in the process! Overall, just an excellent, easy process. We highly 
recommend working with Dave!   
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